
Friday, October 20, 2017 
NLPS News 
 

 
TOPICS 
Loaves & Fishes Christmas Food Drive 
Retirement Functions 
 

 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED – The annual Loaves & Fishes Christmas Food Drive is 
looking for volunteers.  Beginning Saturday, December 9 until Wednesday, 
December 20 adult volunteers are needed for two shifts – 10 a.m. until 1 p.m. and 
1 to 4 p.m. 
 
Last year, the drive raised more than $20,000 in cash and food donations.  If you 
are interested, please contact Don Duddridge at duddridge@shaw.ca.  
 

 
RETIREMENT FUNCTIONS – If you are planning a retirement event that you 
would like posted in NLPS News, please send it to communications@sd68.bc.ca.  
 

 Join colleagues from Coal Tyee Elementary for a retirement tea for Helana 
Hack on Monday, October 23.  The event will be held in the school library 
from 2:45 until 4 p.m. 

 Colleagues and friends are hosting a retirement celebration on Thursday, 
December 14 for Sandy Askham and Patti Lockhart.  Stop in at the 
Black Bear Pub between 4 and 6 p.m. 

 

Find current and past issues of NLPS News on our web site sd68.bc.ca  

To submit an item for NLPS News: 

Mail  Email 
Communications Office  communications@sd68.bc.ca 
Nanaimo Ladysmith Public Schools 
395 Wakesiah Avenue, Nanaimo, B.C. V9R 3K6 Phone 
 250-741-5273 
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